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CWRU’s Dhamakapella
South Asian A Cappella
Contact #: 716-908-4594

Case Western Reserve University’s Dhamakapella would like to cordially ask your establishment, _______________________, to sponsor our group in our upcoming endeavors. Dhamakapella has traveled and performed extensively throughout the nation and the state. Nationally, we have performed in California, Iowa and Michigan, and have been asked to perform in Buffalo, Boston, and St. Louis. Locally, Dhamakapella performs at a number of events on campus including Relay for Life and Halloween at Home. We have been asked to sing at weddings and parties around the Cleveland and Cincinnati areas. We are a growing and developing group that needs support from establishments such as yours in order to fully thrive. In exchange for your sponsorship we will provide you with advertisement during all of our performances and at all the venues at which we perform. This includes flyers, posters, t-shirts, or programs for any of our events. The sponsorship you provide can be in the form of goods, services, or monetary donations, whichever you see fit. Once again, all the members of Dhamakapella really appreciate your help and support.
Sincerely,
Nainita Madurai
Vice President, Dhamakapella
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